
Board of Review and Equalizaton Meetng held April 21, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. at the Girard Town Hall.

MEMBERS PRESENT:    J. Trites,  Adamietz, Estes,  Jacobson

VISITORS: Township Assessors

The meetng was brought to order by Chairman  J. Trites with the pledge to the fag.  The meetng was 
then turned over to the Township Assessor.

No property owners atended the meetng.
 
The following people had questons and contacted the Assessor’s Ofce:

1.   Cameron Cordes – Questons. No Change

2.   Rod Spidahl and Mary Ryan –Some land is very low. Reducton: $  6,200

3.   Richard and Lynn Safris – Value of some lakeshore because of bluf.   Reducton: $40,500

4.   Robert and Judith Reed – Questons. No Change

5.   Elizabeth Harrison – 4 lots.  1 lot is low, wet.  Questons.   Reducton: $10,400
             1 lot has waste acres. Reducton: $  2,800

6.   Marvin Rapp -  Questons.  Quality of lakeshore, same as neighbors    Reducton: $  9,800

7.   Tim and Mary Jo Matz- Quality of lakeshore and cabin. Reducton: $23,700

Moton by J. Trites to approve the reductons totaling $93,400 to propertes listed above.  Seconded by 
Adamietz.  Carried unanimously.

Moton by Estes to adjourn meetng at 10:00 a.m.   Seconded by Adamietz.  Carried unanimously.
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Chairman Clerk
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